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Schedule Change - 2022

Dear Players, Parents, and Caregivers:

Today we were informed that due to a lack of participants, Emanuel
Lutheran School in New London will not be having a softball team this year.
Therefore, I have posted an updated schedule on the website that reflects
this change.  Our season will consist of 4 games, two at home and two
away.  I apologize for any inconvenience that this change may cause, but it
is still exciting to be a part of this new opportunity regardless of the number
of schools involved.

Thank you for your dedication and participation!

Mr. Thies


